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Do you need more time to respond to my question in my email below?

Paul

Sent from my iPad

On Dec 29, 2014, at 10:39 AM, PN Z15@a0l.com wrote;

Good Morning Rob:
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

I have been thinking of the Police Commission's last meeting on 12/16/14 where you

presented your proposal for a new location for the Hook and Ladder station on Church Hill
Road. Rob, as you recall there was considerable concern on the Commission's part
regarding the impact of traffic on the proposal and the proposal's impact on an already
serious traffic and congestion situation at the intersections of Main St. and Church Hill
Road. As a result the Commission delayed a decision until a traffic study was completed
and submitted to the Commission.

We will be carrying your proposal as a piece of unfinished business until you submit said
study and I encourage you to do so in a timely manner.

Can you advise as to when you believe you will submit the traffic study for our review and
consideration?

Paul Mangiafico
Chairman, Police Commission
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